
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/31/2021 11:04:33 AM

First name: Nathalia

Last name: Ziegler

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am reaching out on behalf of this proposed roller coaster and respectfully request that it is NOT

built. 

I am in opposition to this project. 

As a previous Albuquerque resident and UNM alumni, I am familiar with the Sandia mountains, surrounding

pueblos, reservations and forests. 

Again, I voice, I am objecting this plan. 

 

Thank you. 


